
To the valued clients of Brandywine Valley Veterinary Hospital, 

My name is Dr. Marc Daniel I would like to introduce myself as the new owner of Brandywine 
Valley Veterinary Hospital. I earned my Doctor of Veterinary Medicine from The Ohio State 
University in 1998. After graduation, my wife Suzanne and I moved to West Chester, 
Pennsylvania where we began to set deep roots in the area.  

We are grateful to be parents of four amazing children. Our two sons are in college and 
daughters attend high school and elementary school at Delaware County Christian School. We 
also share our home with three cats, a rescued dog from Haiti, chickens and many honey bees. 
I enjoy gardening, bee keeping, raising chickens and outdoor activities. We all love to travel for 
both service work and pleasure. 

I have been serving the Chester County community as a veterinarian since 2006. I knew from a 
young age that I had a passion for God’s creatures. I started to work for a local veterinarian in 
high school and realized that becoming a veterinarian myself would allow me to fulfill this 
passion I had for animals and medicine.  

In addition to practicing veterinary medicine locally, I have found a calling in missionary work 
and have partnered with Christian Veterinary Missions. They are a non-profit organization 
dedicated to equipping local people to provide veterinary care in underserved communities all 
over the world. Using my skills to educate others in animal husbandry and medicine has been a 
great joy in my life. 

I am honored to have the opportunity to assume the ownership of Brandywine Valley Veterinary 
Hospital. Dr. Moss and his associates have been providing high quality and compassionate 
veterinary care to the community for many years and I hope to continue what he has started. I 
feel that practice ownership will allow me to further fulfill my desire to care for people, their pets 
and the staff that work under my guidance. I look forward to meeting you and encourage you to 
stop by the practice to allow me to introduce myself in person.  

Best regards, 

Marc J Daniel, DVM


